
BLINDLEY HEATH COMMON   

Surrey Wildlife Trust has applied to the Secretary of State for Environment, 

Food and Rural Affairs for consent under section 38 of the Commons Act 2006 

to carry out restricted works on Blindley Heath Common. The Planning 

Inspectorate will decide the application on behalf of the Secretary of State.  

The proposed works are: to extend a length of fencing measuring 166m at 

Blindley Heath. The work will allow cattle to graze without the risk of crossing 

the brook and gaining access to Ray Lane. This will create a line of fencing and 

will not create an enclosure allowing access through the existing gate and stile. 

The fencing will be located south of the Ray Brook, when accessing off Ray 

Lane.  

A copy of the application form and accompanying documents had previously 

been made available on 29th January 2020 for inspection at Surrey Wildlife 

Trust, School Lane, Pirbright, Woking, Surrey GU24 0JN during normal office 

hours until 2nd March. This notice refers to the same application documents 

which are now available until 27th May 2020. A copy of the application form 

and accompanying documents may be obtained by emailing 

countryside@surreywt.org.uk.  

Any representations should be sent in writing ON or BEFORE that date to 

commonlandcasework@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.  

Representations sent to The Planning Inspectorate cannot be treated as 

confidential.  They will be copied to the applicant and possibly to other 

interested parties. For information about how The Planning Inspectorate 

processes personal information please see the Common Land Privacy Policy at 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/common-landguidance-sheet-

13-privacy-policy  
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